
IMPORTANT UCC FORMS NOTICE 
EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2023 

 
With approval and adoption by the Georgia Superior Court Clerks’ 
Cooperative Authority Board of Directors, UCC filers can begin to submit 
UCC forms with a revision date of July 1, 2023, as of the same date. 
Precipitated by changes made to the previous versions by the 
International Association of Commercial Administrators, Clerks of 
Superior Court are authorized to accept revised forms as of July 1, 2023.  
 
A grace period from July 1, 2023 through July 31, 2023 has been 
established that allows for both the filing of previously prescribed 
forms (Revised April 20, 2011) and the new forms (Revised July 1, 2023). 
Beginning August 1, 2023, only forms with a revision date of July 1, 
2023 will be accepted for filing.  
 
The prescribed forms will be available July 1, 2023, in fillable pdf format 
located on the Clerks’ Authority’s website at: 
https://www.gsccca.org/file/ucc-forms 
 
 


